
TERM 2 
NEWSLETTER  
A very warm welcome to our new families and it’s great to see familiar faces 
back in the gym! 
 
We are seeing tremendous growth and have introduced Adult Classes for 2018. 
We encourage you to re-enrol as promptly as possible when emailed that the  
next term is open, to avoid disappointment, if you have a preferred day 
or time. Did you know we have over 550 athletes enrolled for term2? 
 
During Term 1 we were successful in receiving $5k from Grassroots Trust 
towards coaches and judges education. This ensures that all our coaches are 
following the Gymnastics New Zealand Education Pathway.   
 
Term 2 we begin the 2018 gymnastics competitive season and host a regional 
New Zealand Gymnastics Championships Qualifying Competition. The next few 
months will require tremendous efforts from our athletes and also our parents 
and volunteers. 
Thank you in advance to our Judges for this season who volunteer their time and 
travel to support the ARGOS Gymsport athletes.    
    
This is the time of year where we witness the true meaning of being a club  
member and thank you in advance for showing your support either financially 
by sponsoring our annual events or with your time given to volunteer. 
 
Staff movements have had us say good bye to Isabelle Vosse in the office, 
Michelle Viviers from Preschool/WAG and Simon Terry from MAG.  
A warm welcome to Emma McCarthy our new office administrator and Janelle 
Burnside taking on Preschool classes during the day and continuing with WAG 
coaching in the afternoon/evening. 
 
The AGM welcomed new committee members. Shannon Hannah - Secretary 
and Fiona Moraes. If you have any questions or feedback for the committee 
please email secretary@argosgymsport.co.nz 
 
Our Survey conducted in March gained responses from  
188 of our 530 registered members in Term1.  
Congratulations to Sarah Morris for winning the  
$100 petrol vouches.  
 
You will have noticed the instillation of cameras in the gym. These are to assist 

with Health & Safety and manage 3rd parties who hire the facility. 

 

Please follow us on Facebook for any updatess 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 
Term 2,  30thApril-7thJuly 

– no classes on Queen’s Birthday 

4thJune 

Senior Competition 16th & 17thJune 

– no Saturday Preschool or Recre-

ational classes this weekend 

Term 3, 23rdJuly-29th September 

Junior Competition 4th & 5thAugust 

– no Saturday Preschool or Recre-

ational classes this weekend 

School Gymsport Festival  Dates 

Years3 & 4, Friday 22nd June 

Years 5 & 6, Friday 29th June 

Years 7 & 8, Friday 6 July 

AIMS Games 9th-12th September  

– no Preschool or Recreational 

classes on these days 

SPONSORS 
Thank you to our Grant Funders 
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